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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 29, 1976 

Dear Betty and Kirk: 

Your generous letter was most welcome 
and warmly appreciated by all the Fords. 

Nothing has meant more to me over these 
past months than the unhesitating support 
and determined efforts of wonderful 
friends like you. I will never forget your 
loyalty and hard work. 

Betty joins me in sending our personal re­
gards and good wishes to you and your 
family. 
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